
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

AUDIT COMMITTEE

HELD ON 24 SEPTEMBER 2010
                                                                                                                                                                                                       

AUC.58/10
REVIEW OF THE CONTRACT PROCEDURE RULES
The Assistant Director (Governance) submitted joint report with the Assistant Director (Resources) (RD.39/10) concerning the Council’s Contract Procedure Rules which were reviewed on an annual basis in order to reflect changes in legislation, Government and Council Policy, changes in the Council’s financial practices, structural organisation, etc.

The Assistant Director (Governance) outlined the changes made to the Contract Procedure Rules, drawing attention to the full revision attached at Appendix A to the report.

In conclusion he commented that the proposed revisions to the Contract Procedure Rules took advantage of the different tendering methodologies now available to the Council through changes in technology and new legislation.  The changes would make procurement more efficient and cost effective, and also lead to best competition between providers of services.
The Assistant Director (Governance) and Development and Support Manager then responded to Members’ questions.

RESOLVED – (1) That the proposed changes to the Contract Procedure Rules, as set out in Report RD.39/10, be noted and approved.

(2) That it be noted that the document would also be reported to the Executive.

(3) That the Report be forwarded to the City Council for consideration and approval.







